
 

Please be careful to Suspicious Phone Calls or E-Mails 

 

Dear Participants of AAPPS-DPP2018 

 

We received a notice that there was a suspicious phone call to a participant of AAPPS-

DPP2018 in US. 

In that call, “Tony Smith of Business Travel Management” said that the organization 

handling the hotel reservations for the AAPPS-DPP conference.  

He requested the participant’s arrival and departure details, and stated that the participant to 

be moved to a hotel instead of already reserved hotel. 

He stated that he is working on behalf of the conference on the hotel reservations, shuttle 

service from the airport, etc. And he tried to get the participant’s credit card information, etc. 

 

We do not use such an organization. 

Please neglect such a phone or mail. 

 

Best Regards 

Local Organizing Committee of AAPPS-DPP2018 

AAPPS-DPP Office 

  
On 17, Oct. , We again received the same warning.
The suspicious person's name was Chris and phone No was 786-724-0414. 
 


